
 

IWFF Members Volunteer in Nanaimo Hatchery Pink 

Salmon Otolith Recovery Program 

 

IWFF members Bill Croft, Bernie Heinrichs, Staffan Lindgren, Bob MacEachern, Cal Tant and Jack 

Toomer joined Erica Blake this week (Oct 13th) collecting Pink Salmon carcasses on Napoleon 

and Haslam creeks.   

 

 



 

Once collected, the carcasses were returned to the “laboratory” where surgery was performed 

to remove the Otolith or ear bone the primary bony structure used in age growth study 

determinations.   



 

GOOD JOB TEAM unfortunately the patients did not recover. 
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